State of Florida

Public Serbice Commission

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: March 25, 1996

TO:  Linda Williams, Division of Records and Reporting
FROM: Stan L. Greer, Division of Communications_$ 76~
RE:  Confidential Document No. 02551-96
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The confidential document referenced above should be returned to the company.
Since GTE-FL. has elected price regulation, this information is no longer needed in the
review of the company's operations. Staff is currently in the process of reviewing this filing
requirement to determine if the requirement should be climinated.
questions, please call me.

If you have any
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